
 

Nomination Process Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

Join the 2017/18 Executive Committee 

The UNAA NSW has started its strategic journey to 2020 which means more than ever we need contribution 
from our committed volunteers as part of our Executive Committee (EC). Each year we invite existing members 
to re-apply and new members to come forward to be part of the UNAA NSW EC. 

Below are some FAQs to help you decide if you would like to become part of the 2017/18 EC and what role you 
can play based on your availability and experience. If you have any further questions please contact Alex 
Maron or Dr Patricia Jenkings on via email nsw.agm@unaa.org.au 
 

How much time will I have 
to contribute? 

15 – 20 hours a month including a monthly 2 hour meeting in Sydney’s CBD 

Do I have to be a paid 
member? 

Yes, you need to be a fully paid member before 20 July 2017 in order to run for 
an EC role and/or vote at the 2017/18 AGM. 

Do I need previous 
experience? 

No previous board experience is necessary. However, EC members should be 
passionate about our work and enjoy solid team play to achieve our goals 
including creating a safer, fairer and more sustainable world.      

Who can my Proposer and 
Seconder be? 

Your Proposer and Seconder must be a current financial member of UNAA 
NSW. 

What is the deadline for 
submitting my Nomination? 

Nominations must be received by 20 July 2017. 

When will I know if my 
Nomination is successful?  

Shortlisted candidates will be notified by email. Summaries of each candidate 
will be posted on the UNAA NSW website so members can review and help 
inform their vote. 

Who should I contact if I 
wish to discuss my 
Nomination prior to 
submission? 

Please contact Alex Maron or Patricia Jenkings via email nsw.agm@unaa.org.au.  

Can I apply for multiple 
roles? 

We don’t recommend that you apply for multiple roles. In the first instance we 
ask that you contact either Alex Maron or Patricia Jenkings via email 
nsw.agm@unaa.org.au, to discuss your Nomination and advise you on the most 
suitable option. 

How do I apply? 

Please complete the Nomination Form and supply a 50 - 250 word summary 
including your background, skills and experience you will bring .  

Candidates will be invited to present a short introduction at the AGM prior to 
members voting. Your summary will also be posted on the NSW website and 
included as a handout at the AGM. 
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